
Special Trout Unlimited Joint CHAPTERS Meeting 

 
April 30th – 6pm:  
A Special TU joint chapter meeting in Lenoir, hosted by the Hickory & Table Rock 
TU chapters, is scheduled to share information on an upcoming conservation 
project scheduled to occur in Wilson Creek Preserve formerly Killians Camp. 

This Project Will Require an Army!!! 
 

Joining together in this project: 

Brian Esque -NCTU Chair, Wes Waugh – Chair, A Clean Wilson Creek, Alen Baker – 
Southern Fly Tiers Guild, Squeak Smith, Shea Tuberty – App State and TU Chapter 
Representatives and Members from: Hickory, Table Rock, High Country, Rocky River, 
Blue Ridge, Nat Green and Wilson Creek Residents.  

 
The meeting is going to be held at the Side Street Pour House & Grill on April 30th at 6pm and 
is located at 128 N Main St., Lenoir, NC.  This venue has offered to be open on this evening to 
support this special gathering and will provide a limited menu. 
 

Guest Speakers:  
 Wes Waugh – “A Clean Wilson Creek” 
 Jim Mabrey – Conservation Project Manager  

Jim will present the details of the project to remove the invasive bamboo in the 
Wilson Creek Preserve formerly Killians Camp.  
Followed by an open discussion 

 

The Project Work Date is set for Saturday, June 8th (SAVE THE DATE!) 

 
 

     
 
 


